
JOSH GREEN

GOVERNOR

KAINOA PALI
PRINCIPAL

State of Hawaii
Department of Education

Molokai Middle School
P.O. Box 443

Hoolehua, HI 96729

KEITH HAYASHI
INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT

DR. REBECCAWINKIE
COMPLEX AREA SUPERINTENDENT

August 12, 2024

Aloha Parents & Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well.

We are writing to inform you about our upcoming Annual Safety Day, which will be held on
Thursday, August 15, 2024. This important event is designed to prepare our students and staff for
potential emergencies and to ensure the safety of our school community.

During the day, Molokai High and Molokai Middle schools will be conducting various emergency
drills, including:

● Off-campus evacuation
● Fire evacuation
● Bomb threat
● Earthquake drills
● Lockdown

These drills are crucial for teaching our students how to respond appropriately in case of an
emergency. While these drills may cause some disruption to the regular school day, we believe it is
essential to prioritize the safety of our students.

We understand that any emergency situation can be unsettling, but we want to assure you that we
have carefully planned these drills to minimize any anxiety. We will communicate with students
about the purpose of each drill beforehand to help alleviate any concerns.

Thank you for your support and understanding as we work together to create a safe learning
environment for all.

Sincerely,

Kainoa Pali
Principal, Molokai Middle School


